
16-DEC-1997

 RAMPAGE(R)

RAT AND MOUSE BAIT

KILLS RATS AND MICE

COMMERCIAL

FOR  LICENSED PEST CONTROL OPERATORS

GUARANTEE:
CHOLECALCIFEROL    0.075%

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

REGISTRATION NO. 19802
PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

 NET CONTENTS: (10 grams) .36 oz.

MANUFACTURED BY: 
MOTOMCO LTD. 

BOX 8422
Madison, WI 53708

U.S.A.

PRECAUTIONS:  KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Place bait in
protected places inaccessible to children and domestic animals or
in tamper-resistant bait stations.  Do not contaminate food or
feed.  Do not contaminate any body of water. 

DIRECTIONS FOR USE: Use bait to control the Norway rat (Rattus
norvegicus) the roof rat (Rattus rattus) and house mouse (Mus
musculus) in and around dwellings serviced by pest control
operators, farm buildings, food service establishments (non-food
areas), granary bins (empty), processing plants (feed, food, non-
food) non-food areas, storage areas (non-food).



For areas not directly to food processing: Use only in non-food
or non-feed areas where feed, food, packaging and handling
equipment are never opened or exposed.

For areas where or food is processed, served or stored: In meat
and food processing plants (processing areas) use only when plant
is not in operation.  Remove or cover all food, packaging
material and utensils before placing bait in baiting stations. 
Remove all baits and dead rodents before re-use of the plant. 
(Processing areas include storage and service.)

GENERAL:  Place bait in locations frequented by the rodents, such
as tunnels, feeding areas and runways.  For rats place 60-100 g
of bait per station.  For mice set out 10 g of bait at intervals
of 2-3 m.  Maintain an uninterrupted supply until feeding ceases.

FIRST AID: If in eyes, flush with water for 15 minutes.  If on
skin, wash with soap and water.  If swallowed, give patient one
or two glasses of water and cause vomiting by inserting a finger
down the throat, repeat until vomit is clear.  Do not give
anything by mouth to an unconscious person.  Contact a physician
or Poison Control Centre immediately.

TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION:  If serum calcium levels are elevated
with Calcitonin is effective in reducing calcium to normal
levels.  Continue monitoring serum calcium and treat as necessary
for hypercalcemia.

DISPOSAL: Do not reuse empty container.  Dispose of unused or
spoiled bait in accordance with local requirements.  Follow
provincial instructions for any required cleaning of the
container prior to its disposal.  Make the empty container
unsuitable for further use.  Dispose of the container in
accordance with provincial requirements.  For more information on
the disposal of unused, unwanted product and the cleanup of
spills, contact the Provincial Regulatory Agency or the
Manufacturer.

Rodent Disposal: Dispose of dead rodents in garbage or by
burying. 

NOTICE TO USER:

This control product is to be used only in accordance with the
directions on this label.  It is an offence under the Pest
Control Products Act to use a control product under unsafe



conditions.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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